CREDIT UNION TIMES

Vol. 15, No. 2

Weekly Independent Report On Credit Unions

January 14, 2004

HOLIDAY HAPPENINGS

Credit unions were so busy living the 'people helping people' philosophy this holiday season that it is impossible for *Credit Union Times* to list all their generous efforts. So here is just a glimpse at how credit unions celebrated the holidays:

People's Alliance Federal Credit Union, Hauppauge, N.Y., staffers joined forces to contribute to the Marty Lyons Foundation Toy Drive. The Marty Lyons Foundation helps to fulfill the special wishes of children, between the ages of three and 17, who have been diagnosed as having a terminal or life threatening illness by providing and organizing a wish such as: a trip, meeting a celebrity, attending a special event, a shopping spree, a specific gift, or many other special wishes. In addition, the foundation collects toys for these children and their families to help make their holiday season special.



Team PAFCU poses with Marty Lyons of the Marty Lyons Foundation just before he carts the toy donations to lucky children.